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Dear Winter Horse Health Seminar Sponsors, 

 

Genesee Valley Equine Clinic’s 32nd Annual Winter Horse Health Seminar will look a 

little different this year!  Our seminar, like so much of our lives these days, will take place 

via the safety of a Zoom webinar on Saturday, February 6, 2021 from 9 am until noon.  

Registration is required and you can register on line at any time:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_zP9qTZ7OSli_TZ_NGWVbuQ 

 

We have several experts in the equine veterinary field lined up to share the latest 

information about horse care.  

Dr. Jamie Pribyl, Boehringer Ingelheim Professional Service Veterinarian, will 

present “Every Cough Means Something”.  Her talk will explore equine asthma – disease, 

diagnostics, environmental changes and current/novel treatments.  Dr. Pribyl joined 

Boehringer Ingelheim in early 2020.  Her professional interests include geriatric medicine, 

reproduction, gastrointestinal disease, and sports medicine.  She is a member of the AAEP’s 

Wellness Committee and is passionate about professional wellness and leadership.  Outside 

of work, Dr. Pribyl and her family raise racing Quarter Horses and barrel horses and enjoy 

weekend competitions and horse camping. 

  

Dr. Lydia Gray from Smart Pak will present “Getting the Lowdown on CBD (Not the 

High!): What Horseowners Need to Know About CBD in Equine Supplements”.  Dr. 

Gray is SmartPak’s Staff Veterinarian and Research & Medical Director. In addition to her 

role in supplement research and development, she provides education on a wide variety of 

equine health and nutrition topics for their Customer Care Team as well as to horse owners 

and veterinarians. Dr. Gray is an avid horse owner and competitor in dressage, combined 

driving, and sidesaddle. 

Dr. Gabrielle Faragasso, GVEC’s 2020-21 intern, will present a case study of one of the 

most challenging or intriguing patients we have treated in the past year. 

Genesee Valley Equine Clinic truly appreciates your organization’s past support and we are 

disappointed that we won’t be able to hold our usual vendor’s event this year. We do hope 

that you will be able to join us from the comfort of your home for the 2021 seminar.  Grab a 

hot drink and put your feet up.  No driving through the snow this year!  Spread the word to 

your friends in the horse world and we hope to see everyone in person again at 2022’s 

seminar. 

 

Sincerely, 

Laura Johnson, Sponsorship Committee 

Genesee Valley Equine Clinic 


